The twenty-fourth meeting of the Fourteenth Senate was called to order by Paige Settles at 5:02pm on April 19, 2016.
The minutes from last meeting were approved by unanimous consent.
President- Jay Todd Richey: I hope you all took a look at the New York Times story today on difficulties that international students face at WKU.  The student forum with the presidential search committee is rapidly approaching.  I have a meeting with President Ransdell soon to discuss issues with the budget that was recently passed by the Kentucky legislature.  The budget contains a 4.5% budget cut to higher education funding for the next two years, and the budget also contains performance-based standards for WKU to receive funding.  Earth Day is on Friday, so please turn out for that.
Executive Vice President- Nolan Miles: No report.
Administrative Vice President- Liz Koehler: Be looking out for an email from me about the 50th anniversary.
Chief of Staff- James Line: I had a meeting yesterday with the director of the Office of Institutional Diversity and Inclusion.  We talked about hosting a forum in the fall on sexual assault awareness.  On Thursday April 21st at 6pm is Take Back the Night, which is a march for sexual assault awareness that will begin at Cherry Hall.  There will be a house music show afterward.
Director of Public Relations- Sawyer Coffee: Thanks to everyone for campaigning!  There’s still more time to campaign if you would like.  We will have an election results party at 11:30 tonight.
Director of Academic & Student Affairs- Barrett Greenwell: We notified scholarship recipients of their awards on Monday night.  A big thank you to all who helped process the applications.
Director of Information Technology- Rachel Keightley: No report.
Speaker of the Senate- Paige Settles: No report.
Secretary of the Senate- Cole McDowell: No report.
Academic Affairs- Kate Hart: I appreciate everyone who helped grade scholarship applications this semester.
Campus Improvements- Zach Jones: April 27th at 6:30pm is the annual Campus Safety Walk which will begin at Centennial Mall. 
Legislative Research- Megan Skaggs: Make sure you all look over the legislation in New Business for next meeting.
Public Relations- Madison Keller: Thank you for sending in your campaign flyers and biographies.  Please send me your RSVPs and blurb for the 50th anniversary dinner.
Student Affairs- Temple Ricke: Thanks again to all those who helped grade scholarship applications.
MyCampusToo- Hannah Neeper: On April 28th 5-6:30 in the senate chambers, we will be hosting a forum on student forum on students with disabilities on campus.
Sustainability- Chelsea Faught:  Earth Day will be on this Friday at Centennial Mall from 10am to 2pm.  There will be 44 participants/vendors with lots of food and activities. We need volunteers to help out with the festival, so please do so if you have the time!
University Committee Reports: 
Colonnade Committee: We reviewed six courses to admit to the Colonnade Program.  Four of the classes passed.  We re-elected Dr. Dumancic as the chair.  There will be new assessment tools for departments to evaluate their colonnade courses.
Emergency Management: Right now there is a prohibition against drones except for Radio Shack drones.  The university is beginning to look at preparing for an influx of people who may be visiting Bowling Green for a solar eclipse in 2017.
Judicial Council Report: Tonight will be the election results party.  If you have any complaints about the election, I need those within five days after the election.
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